CITY OF MORO
Department of Land Conservation- Policy Statement Work Session
NOTES OF February 19, 2025

(Note: The following may not contain a verbatim record of meeting events.)

The Moro City Council held a work session on February 19, 2025, at 5:30 PM. Council
Members present: Council President Andy Anderson and Councilor James Alley. City Staff:
John English, Director of Public Works; Brittany Wood, City Administrator; Dan Meader from
AKS/Tenneson Engineering,

PURPOSE OF THE WORK SESSION
The purpose of the work session was to review and revise the policy statements included in the
Comprehensive Planning document to align with the City's future direction.

DISCUSSION SUMMARY

City Planner Dan Meader read the policy statements aloud from the Comprehensive Planning
document. Each statement was reviewed, with revisions made as necessary. Some statements
were left unchanged, while others were removed entirely.

A zoning map was presented for review, incorporating proposed zoning changes for Open
Space/Public Facility (OS/PF). Additionally, the Council reviewed a one-page handout from the
City of Arlington, Oregon, outlining zoning specifications for the OS/PF designation. Council
members were asked to review the zoning statement from Arlington’s zoning code for further
consideration.

Next Steps
A draft of the Comprehensive Plan will be reviewed during a Public Hearing, scheduled to take
place on March 4, 2025, at 7:05 PM, in conjunction with the City Council meeting.
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